
When: Wednesday, February 12, 2025

Enter: Enter Door M6 (Elementary School Entrance)

Time: 4pm-5pm

Where: Elementary School Gym

Sincerely,

Ashley Mason

Dear Parents of Incoming Kindergarten Students 

(Currently attending 4K in Fall Creek),

We look forward to having your child join us for a great year!  Please contact Mrs. Callahan at 715-877-1021 or 

valeriecallahan@fallcreek.k12.wi.us if you have any questions.    

Because your child is already enrolled at Fall Creek Elementary for 4K, we DO NOT need you to enroll your child in 

Skyward again.  We will have a “Returning Student” registration over the summer for you to update any information 

that needs to be changed at that point. There will be a "Welcome to Kindergarten" event night on Wednesday, 

February 12th from 4pm - 5 pm.  

Please see the KG Medical Exam form and Immunization Statement & Form on the Fall Creek Schools website.  

There are a few forms that will need to be completed.  Please return these to the Elementary Office by February 28 

or bring them with you to the "Welcome to Kindergarten" event.

If your child is currently in our 4K program in Fall Creek and WILL NOT be attending Kindergarten at Fall Creek, 

please email the office not later than March 15.  Unless we hear otherwise, we will plan to see your child in the fall.  

You may email Mrs. Callahan at valeriecallahan@fallcreek.k12.wi.us.

If your child is currently in our 4K program in Fall Creek you will not need to bring in a proof of address or birth 

certificate.  We have that verification from when they entered 4K.

Enter door M6 for "Welcome to Kindergarten" 


